THE SAFETY 4 LIFE FOUNDATION APRIL NEWSLETTER

Distracted Driving Awareness Month

April is distracted driving awareness month. Distracted driving is any activity that takes a driver's attention away from the road, such as using a cellphone, eating, talking to passengers, or adjusting the radio. It is a major cause of car crash and fatalities on the road. Help spread awareness by encouraging safe driving habits!

Prom Safety Tips:

- Avoid posting your location until after you've left prom
- If you are not able to drive, make sure you have a ride-share app ready to use
- Remind others that you should never drive impaired
- Try to limit the amount of passengers in your vehicle to limit distractions
 Share these tips with someone going to prom!

S4L Retreat Recap

This past month we had the amazing opportunity to host our annual S4L retreat! We would like to give a special thanks to Mary's Giving Fund for helping make this possible. We would also like to thank our guest speakers for coming out to educate and speak to our ambassadors!

Our Socials:

- Safety4lifefoundation.org
- @:@Safety4lifefoundation
- ♠:Safety4life Foundation

2024 S4L RETREAT RECAP!









